
  

 

and wide in the Division Newslet-

ter, which goes out on FaceBook 

and LinkedIn, in addition to the 

distribution it enjoys throughout 

the league. It is an opportunity to 

come together in our extended 

community. We will eat, GROWL, 

learn, play and relax. We will rec-

ognize, remember, and embrace 

our brotherhood that shows all 

who and what we are. 

 So 

please con-

sider coming, the expe-

rience is priceless, and it is the be-

ginning of spring the perfect time for a geta-

way. If you haven't been to Maine it's a great 

place to visit. All the registration information is in 

this special edition. If you need aditional infor-

mation feel free to use the directory in the News-

letter to reach out to anyone for 

additional help. Join us in making 

this the best Quad State ever. We 

are all part of 

the Division and 

there is strength 

in numbers. 

Message From The Division  Commandant 

SPECIAL EDITION 

Newsletter of The New England Division of The Marine Corps League Vol. 4 Issue 2A 

Dear New England Division  

Marine Corps League Members  

 As we welcome a New 

Year I want to take this oppor-

tunity to wish each of you and 

your family a Happy and Healthy 

New Year.  

 This special edition of our 

Newsletter is going out to give 

you the information for The New 

England Division Quad State 

Convention and Conference. 

This is our annual opportunity to 

join with our Brothers and sisters from the New 

England Departments to share infor-

mation and ideas, enjoy 

the com-

radery we 

share with other Ma-

rines, and gives us the opportunity 

to make new friends as well as renew some cur-

rent friendships that time and distance normally 

keeps us from. This is all about New England. 

Our guests will see what New England is all 

about, and carry that information with them 

when they leave and return to their home bases. 

The pictures from this event will be spread far 

Patrick Maguire  

National Vice Commandant  

New England Division 

Marine Corps League 
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Division Vice Commandant Patrick Maguire Coventry, RI 02816 
PMaguire@mcleague.org c-401-481-7995 Dept. of RI   Kent Country Det. 453 

   

Assistance Div. Vice Comdt. Michael Hinds Woburn, MA 01801 

Mhinds579@gmail.com C-617-960-6595 Dept. of MA   Honorable Few Det. 1302 

   

Chief of Staff Joe Afonso Pawtucket RI 02861 
bucciatwood@rimcl.org 401-454-9010 Dept of RI Bucci Atwood Detachment 376 

   

Division Adjutant / Newsletter Editor Walt Benson Prospect, CT 06712 

walt.benson5@gmail.com c-203-768-8435 Dept. of CT   Brass City Memorial Det. 31 

   

Aide de Camp Laurent J. Chretien Gorham, ME 04038 

Lschris68@msn.com c-207-894-8906 Dept. of ME   Southern Maine Det. 1324 

   

Division Paymaster Wayne Hamilton Johnston RI 02919 

Wayham913@gmail.com c-401-719-6386 Dept of RI Bucci Atwood Detachment 376 

   

Division Chaplain Jane Deptula Coventry, RI 02816 

Janie.deptula@gmail.com h-401-825-6685 Dept. of RI   Kent Country Det. 453 

   

Division Sergeant at Arms Jim Soder Berlin CT. 06037 
412redbone@att.net 860-262-2690 Dept of CT Hardware City Det 781 

   

Div. Compliance Officer OPEN  

   

   

Div. Legislative Officer Warren Griffin Holliston, MA 01746 

wgriffin@mcleague.org c-774-292-1527 Dept. of MA   Metro West Det. 1037 

   

Div. Legal Advisor OPEN  
   

   

Div. Photographer Peter King Raynham, MA 02767 

chiefk@comcast.net c-508-230-4117 Dept. of MA   Grtr New Bedford Det. 1399 

   

Div. Historian OPEN  
   

   

Div. Toys 4 Tots Laurent J. Chretien Gorham, ME 04038 

Lschris68@msn.com c-207-894-8906 Dept. of ME   Southern Maine Det. 1324 

   

Div. Young Marine Liaison Bruce Katz Swansea, MA 02777 

brucejkatz@gmail.com c-603-866-1183 Dept. of MA   Van Gyzen Det. 1285 

   

Div. BSA Liaison Christopher Cekovsky Westfield MA. 01085 
ccekovsky@gmail.com c-413-427-8456 Dept. of MA. Westfield River Valley Det 141 

   

New England Division Contact Information 

2024 — 2025 

mailto:PMaguire@mcleague.org
mailto:Mhinds579@gmail.com
mailto:bucciatwood@rimcl.org
mailto:walt.benson5@gmail.com
mailto:Lschris68@msn.com
mailto:wayham913@gmail.com
mailto:Janie.deptula@gmail.com
mailto:412redbone@att.net
mailto:wgriffin@mcleague.org
mailto:chiefk@comcast.net
mailto:Lschris68@msn.com
mailto:brucejkatz@gmail.com
mailto:ccekovsky@gmail.com
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New England Division Contact Information 

2024 — 2025 

    important 

Laskey’s Telegraph is published every two months in the 

first week of the following months. 

FEBRUARY. APRIL, JUNE, AUGUST, OCTOBER AND 

DECEMBER.  

The cut off date for submitting material is the last week 

of the following months. JANUARY, MARCH, MAY, JU-

LY, SEPTEMBER AND NOVEMBER.. If there is a spe-

cial circumstance please call to make arrangements.  

Send submissions to: 

Walt.benson5@gmail.com 

203-768-8435 

Send pictures, please include names and what you and 

your detachment is doing. 

 

Div. MODD Liaison Patrick McMahon 24 Newton Rd. Norwich CT 06360 
VCDDMcMahon@gmail.com c-207-752-0025 Dept. of CT Thames River Det. 1334 

   

Div. Auxiliary Liaison OPEN  

   

   

Div. Web Sergeant  Brian Brooks  

Sgt_brooks@yahoo.com 413-768-0316  

   

Dept of CT Commandant Rich Daigle  

Poppop.daigle@gmail.com 860-222-5024  
   

Dept of MA Commandant Jon Zwirbilia    

commandant@mcldeptofmassachusetts.org   

   

Dept of ME Commandant Peter Lubas  

flyfisherman@verizon.net 908-963-2610  
   

Dept of NH Commandant Cody Dumont  

Mcl_cody_dumont@melcara.com 603-785-2665  
   

Dept of RI Commandant Joe Afonso   

bucciatwood@rimcl.org 401-454-9010  

   

Dept of VT Commandant Bob Mayers  

mayersra1@outlook.com 802-626-8058  
   

  What  Should  

       I Submit? 

This is your Newsletter, so anything 

you think others might be interested 

in. Look at the categories, Depart-

ments, Toy for Tots, Devil Dogs, 

Taps, Birthdays, Sick and I  Need. 

Upcoming Events, Help Wanted, 

History, League and Marine Corps, 

Birthdays, Awards and Recognition. 

Community Events, Scholarships, 

Conventions, Meetings and Grand 

Growls, and ongoing projects. What 

are we doing for recruiting? What 

are we doing for Marines for Life? 

What can we do to bring back the 

Auxiliary? Think of some of the pro-

grams we have expanded and can 

you think of any others you want to 

create or expand? We expanded 

the Dogs to include donations to 

provide help to animal shelters, 

what about other groups? What 

about donations for women's shel-

ters for women and children of 

these women? Toys For Tots ex-

panded there program to allow year 

round help to children in distress. 

Someone had an idea and this grew 

from it, you could start your idea 

here. I am sure there is more but 

this is a good start 

   Walt Benson 

mailto:sgt_brooks@yahoo.com
mailto:poppop.daaigle@gmail.com
mailto:commandant@mcldeptofmassachusetts.org
mailto:flyfisherman@verizon.net
mailto:cody@melcara.com
mailto:bucciatwood@rimcl.org
mailto:mayersra1@outlook.com
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2025 new England division 
QUAD STATE CONFERENCE 
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QUAD STATE CONFERENCE 
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Young marines 

 

 

 

 

The Young Marines: A Bold Vision for 2025 

 As we step into 2025, the Young Marines are fired up and ready to take on a new year filled 

with purpose, growth, and action. With unwavering determination and enthusiasm, our Young Ma-

rines are chomping at the bit to get the New Year moving and make an impact like never before. 

This year holds the promise of exciting opportunities, both for personal development and for serving 

the broader Marine Corps League community. 

Realignment: A Stronger Force 

 The Division realignment of the Young Marines program has proven to be even more power-

ful than we initially imagined. With a clear vision, enhanced leadership training, and a focus on real 

world experiences, this program is shaping the next generation of leaders. We are proud to say that 

the strength of the Young Marines lies not only in their numbers but in the quality of their dedication, 

discipline, and commitment to service. Our revamped initiatives will continue to challenge and in-

spire Young Marines to strive for excellence, both in their personal lives and in their dedication to the 

program. From honing leadership skills to cultivating a strong sense of teamwork, the Young Ma-

rines program is pushing the boundaries of what our youth can achieve. As we look ahead, the fu-

ture of the program is brighter than ever. 

Partnering with the Marine Corps League 

 This year, one of our most exciting objectives is to build an even stronger partnership with the 

Marine Corps League. As the Young Marines continue to grow and evolve, collaborating with the 

League is a natural next step. Together, we can reinforce the values that make our partnership an 

elite force, while also providing our Young Marines with mentorship and guidance from seasoned 

Veterans. The Marine Corps League& experience and wisdom will be invaluable as we work hand-in

-hand to offer more programs and initiatives that not only honor the legacy of the Corps but also pos-

sibly cultivate the next generation of Marines. By aligning our efforts, the Young Marines and the 

Marine Corps League will achieve a unified vision for a stronger, more effective force for years to 

come. 

A New Year, A New Legacy 

 With the Division realignment pushing us forward and new partnerships forming, 2025 is set 

to be a landmark year for the Young Marines. Every Recruit, Young Marine, and Adult Volunteer is 

committed to making this year a defining moment, shaping our future with integrity, strength, and 

honor. Let’s move forward into 2025 with pride, knowing that we’re not just preparing for the future—

we’re building it together. The Young Marines are ready, and so is the Marine Corps League. The 

power of collaboration and leadership is at our fingertips—let’s make this year one to remember. 

 

         Joseph Couture,  

         Division One Commander 

         joe.couture@youngmarines.org 

         1-800-717-0060 x301 
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2025 Mid winter National Conference  

 

 
 

2/27/2025 – 3/1/2025 (check-in 2/26, check out 3/2) 

 

2025 MCL National Mid-Winter Conference Uniform Of The Day (UOD): 

All MCL uniforms stated are ‘suggested’ attire and is not required for wear; no MCL members will be 
denied access if they are not wearing the ‘suggested’ MCL uniform; however, ALL MCL members in 
good-standing will wear the MCL cover and proper conference credentials to gain access to any 
MCL business meetings. 

• Thursday national board of trustees meeting and Commandants Council – MCL cover (required); 
MCL polo shirts or detachment shirts are ‘suggested’ for wear. 

• Friday Joint Opening Session and Memorial Service – MCL cover (required); the MCL Casual 
Dress (red blazer) uniform is ‘suggested.’ The balance of the day, the MCL Undress uniform; or, 
MCL or detachment shirts are ‘suggested’ for wear. 

• Saturday business meetings – MCL cover (required); the MCL Undress uniform; or, MCL or de-
tachment shirts are ‘suggested’ for wear. 

• Saturday social, reception, and banquet – (black-tie event) MCL Evening Dress, MCL Formal 
Dress, or black-tie/formal attire is ‘suggested’ for wear. MCL covers are not to be worn for this 
event. 

=============== 

• Hotel rate is $131 per night plus tax 

• Parking: On-site garage parking is $10 per day 

• Any cancellations after February 10, 2025, will forfeit the one-night deposit 

• Free shuttle to/from Reagan Airport (DCA) 
The hotel overlooks Arlington National Cemetery and is right near Henderson Hall and the Fort My-

er Exchange. 
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MONDAY SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

2025 2025 

3 4 5 

11 12 

14 

7 

15 

8 

1 2 

20 21 

18 19 

27 

APRIL 

28 

16 17 

6 

26 

13 

23 24 

10 9 

25  22 

29 30 

QUAD STATE 

TAX  

DAY 
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National convention 

WE ARE SAVING 

A SEAT  

FOR YOU 

HYATT REGENCY DFW AIRPORT 

2334 N. INTERNATIONAL PKWY 

DFW AIRPORT TX 75261 

PHONE FOR RESERVATIONS 

1-800-233-1234 Group CODE G=MCL5 

MONDAY AUG 11 TO FRIDAY AUG 15 

RATES ARE $159,  

PARKING IS FREE 
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Regardless of the situation, the Marine 

Corps has an answer for almost every-

thing. 

                 A Marines Prayer       

     Almighty Father, whose command 

is over all and whose love never fails, 

make me aware of Thy presence and 

obedient to Thy will.  Keep me true to 

my best self, guarding me against dis-

honesty in purpose and deed and help-

ing me to live so that I can face my 

fellow Marines, my loved ones, and 

Thee without shame or fear.  Protect 

my family. 

 Give me the will to do the work 

of a Marine and to accept my share of 

responsibilities with vigor and enthusi-

asm.  Grant me the courage to be profi-

cient in my daily performance.  Keep 

me loyal and faithful to my superiors 

and to the duties my Country and the 

Marine Corps have entrusted to me.  

Help me to wear my uniform with dig-

nity, and let it remind me daily of the 

traditions which I must uphold. 

     If I am inclined to doubt, steady my 

faith; if I am tempted, make me strong 

to resist; if I should miss the mark, 

give me courage to try again. 

      Guide me with the light of truth 

and grant me wisdom by which I may 

understand the answer to my prayer. 

Amen 

HYATT REGENCY DFW AIRPORT 

2334 N. INTERNATIONAL PKWY 

DFW AIRPORT TX 75261 

PHONE FOR RESERVATIONS 

1-800-233-1234 Group CODE G=MCL5 

MONDAY AUG 11 TO FRIDAY AUG 15 

RATES ARE $159,  

PARKING IS FREE 


